
  

 

CHORAL MUSIC 
 

MHS 8TH GRADE NIGHT 2023 
 
Friday night, September 15, 2023 has been designated 8th Grade Night at the Milton High 
School football game.  NMS 8th Grade Chorus Members are invited to Milton for dinner (pizza) 
and to sing the National Anthem with the MHS Chorus on the field before the game.  Dinner will 
begin at 5:45pm and will be followed by a short rehearsal of the national anthem.  Students will 
be escorted to the field to sing and escorted back off the field after singing.  Students will need to 
re-enter the stadium through the front gates if they wish to attend the game.  Students will 
receive a ticket to get into the game free, however they must be accompanied by an adult. 
Parents MUST meet us at the front gate to pick up students at 7:15pm. 
 
Please note this is NOT an NMS event.  This is a Milton High School event to which 8th graders 
are invited.  Students will be supervised by MHS and NMS parents during dinner and while 
singing until we exit the stadium. Please indicate below if you would like to chaperone.  
STUDENTS WILL NOT BE SUPERVISED PAST THE SINGING OF THE NATIONAL 
ANTHEM.  All students must have parent supervision beginning immediately after the singing 
of the national anthem at approximately 7:15pm. You will need to meet your child at the ticket 
entrance to the stadium at 7:15pm. Students will not be released without their parent or 
their parent’s designee. 
 
Attire is Red/Milton Spirit wear.  There is no cost to participate.  Participation in this event is 
optional.  
 
PLEASE USE THIS LINK TO RSVP.  You may also sign up to chaperone using the RSVP 

link. 

https://forms.gle/tuXDHTTtCwUC4bum6  
 

Students music have the NMS Music Blanket Permission form on file to attend this event. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Suzanne D. Grant 

Choral Director 

Northwestern Middle School 

grants@fultonschools.org 

www.northwesternmsmusic.org 

@MsGrantsChorus 
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